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Dear BBMS Families,

We hope you have been safe and warm during our spring snow storm.  What a

surprise to all of us.  Please make sure students go to bed early tonight - we expect to

be on time tomorrow :-) 

Kindness Week at Bonnie Branch continues tomorrow with a lesson on anti-bullying. 

There is a great video that we will show students, as well as provide time for them to

discuss this topic in their Shark Tutorial groups.  We will start the day in Shark Tutorial

instead of Period 1.

Today, we also want to congratulate the following students on having their artwork

displayed at the Howard County Arts Council (Anna Keller, Ryan Marshall and

Isabella Wood - all 6th graders) and at the Miller Branch Library (Jonathan Feng

and Samantha Martin - both 7th graders).  We are very proud of their work and know

that they are fantastic representatives of BBMS.  Way to go!

Lastly, we will get ready for Spring Break with a fun week planned for students:

Monday (March 26) - Pajama Day

Tuesday (March 27) - Crazy Hair Day

Wednesday (March 28) - Luau Day

Thursday (March 29) - Orioles Day

Friday (March 30) - Spring Break Begins.  Schools Closed.

Monday (April 2) - Schools Closed.

Tuesday (April 3) - Schools Closed.

Wednesday (April 4) - Schools Reopen.

And we will send an update about Crazy Sock Day - we want to be sure we

celebrate National Downs Syndrome Day in style with enough notice for
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students... so keep those socks ready!

Have a great day Sharks!

Drew Cockley

Principal
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